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February 26, 2025 
 
Fire Marshal comments 
Mastec Communications 
Case Number ACU-25-00001 
 
Zach Torrance-Smith, Project Planner 
 
This application was reviewed by Dan Young in the Fire Marshal's Office.  Dan can be reached at (509) 962-
7000 or e-mail at dan.young@co.Kittitas.wa.us.    Where there are difficulties in meeting these conditions or if 
additional information is required, contact Dan in the Fire Marshal's office immediately. 
 
Building construction occurring subsequent to this application shall be in accordance with the provisions of the 
county's building and fire codes.  Additional specific requirements may be made at the time of building 
construction as a result of the permit review and approval process.   
 
No gate may be installed across a required fire department access road or driveway without first obtaining a 
permit from the fire marshal’s office.  Inspection and testing of the gate will be required.   
 
All commercial properties within Kittitas County must be equipped with a Knoxbox access system for 
emergency services. 
 
If a new generator is to be installed it will require review and permitting through the fire marshal’s office. A final 
inspection will be required. 
 
 
 
 
Dan Young 
Fire Marshal 
 
These comments are based on the information provided with the pre-application materials.  Any revision to the 
proposal may change the Fire Marshal comments.  
 


